Prairie Valley Independent School District

"An Exemplary School District" 1998-2002, 2006-2011

"Post-Secondary Readiness Distinction" Earned 2016

"Academic Distinctions" Earned 2013, 2014, 2015, 2016, 2017, 2018, 2019

12920 FM 103, Nocona, TX 76255

Phone: (940) 825-4425 Fax: (940) 825-4650

Tim West, Superintendent Lisa Sadler, Principal September 30, 2025



#pvfamily

Dear Senior Parent

Congratulations on your 2026 Graduating Bulldog! The yearbook staff would like to help you celebrate your senior's year in several ways.

Each year the yearbook staff offers senior ads for purchase for the current year's yearbook. This is the perfect opportunity for you to personally wish your graduating senior off into the next chapter of his or her life. You may include photos and a message from you or your family. This is a personal recognition ad and can be purchased and designed online by your family. Senior recognition ads are available for purchase and must be designed through Jostens **Now until November 14** only. You can see examples of senior ads in last year's yearbook. See the enclosed flyer for information.

You can also pre-order a 2025-2026 yearbook online at that same website.

Every year we include a small senior section in the yearbook. We will take traditional tux and drape senior photos at school on October 24 and can use one of those as one of their pictures for the yearbook. We ask that you or your senior email me at least two other senior photos no later than **March 24, 2026**. I always suggest seniors take outdoor senior pictures in the **fall** while the foliage is pretty, since our deadline is possibly before everything begins greening up in the spring. Although hiring a professional photographer is not required, if you want some names of area photographers who take senior photos, please let me know.

At the end of the year one of my classes usually puts together a senior video. We will use the *three* photos sent to us for the yearbook, but we will also need up to *eight* photos of your senior growing up over the years. Please send them in digital jpg format if possible. These need to be sent to me no later than **March 24, 2026**.

Visit our school's website for information and easy access from phones and devices. www.prairievalleyisd.net

If you have any questions please feel free to email me at stacey.ward@prairievalleyisd.net

Sincerely,

Stacey Ward

Yearbook Advisor

Hacey War D